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This document is North Sydney Council’s response to actions arising from Precinct Committee Minutes. On receipt of the minutes, actions are numbered and 
allocated to relevant Council Officers for response.  
 
To effectively manage and provide clarity, all actions are allocated a status when reporting to Precinct Committees in response to their minutes. There are three 
categories: 
 

• Awaiting Response - action allotted to Council Officer - response awaited. 

• Open/Ongoing - action allocated to Council Officer, initial response provided. Matter ongoing and further response/update to be provided at later date. 

• Closed for Council - Council either completed related works/tasks or has taken all reasonable steps within its power to resolve issue (for example when matter 
is beyond its jurisdiction). If the Precinct Committee feels Council can take further steps, they can request Council reopen action. 

 
Questions or concerns re content of this document should be directed precincts@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 

Month Item Actions Council’s Reply Status 

April No actions arising requiring Council’s response. 

March 3 Establishment of Kurraba Point/Hayes Precinct – At a 
meeting held on 27 February for residents of the inactive 
Kurraba Point and Hayes Precincts the decision of was to 
re-establish a joint Precinct for these areas. A Kurraba 
Point resident advised that no further communication 
from Council has been received.  

Residents who have expressed interest in becoming an 
Office Bearer have been engaged to establish the most 
appropriate time for the next meeting. 
A meeting will be held at the Neutral Bay Club following 
the distribution of another flyer to residents within the 
precinct areas with information. 
The meeting will be more in-depth to establish the 
Committee and operations of the Precinct/s. 
 
UPDATE (11 April) 
New meeting date 1 May 2024. 

Open/Ongoing 

February  4.ii DA 339/04/4 1-7 Rangers Road - Amend condition I1 so 
that the Rangers Road Store can continue operation when 

Submission received and noted.  
 

Closed for 
Council  
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Month Item Actions Council’s Reply Status 

the temporary closure of the supermarket at 45-43 
Grosvenor Street occurs for redevelopment of that site 
which includes a new supermarket. 

Council’s Executive Assessment Planner has advised issues 
related to trolleys being abandoned in the car park are not 
strictly relevant to the DA. 

 


